
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

18th January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Diversity in Engineering Event, 1st February 2023 
 
Derby City Council are holding a ‘Diversity in Engineering’ event at the Roundhouse, Derby College. This is 
open to students of any age and skill level who might be interested in finding out more about engineering and 
the opportunities in this job area. There are over 30 local employers attending. The event will include: 
 

• Employer stands 

• Inspirational speakers 

• Practical workshops 

• Live vacancies 

• Apprenticeship information 
 

It is open from 12-6pm. Due to the school calendar, unfortunately, we are unable to take a group of students 
with us this time, but it is available for parents and carers to attend with their children. You will need to book a 
place using this link: https://bit.ly/3QVsdHo 
 
If you do attend this event, it will be great to get your feedback on it. Please email 
hgreen@ecclessbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 
Any questions do get in touch with either myself or Mrs Danielle Parker in the Careers Office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Helen Green 
Assistant Head – Equality, Diversity and Inclusion; Acting Head of Careers 

https://bit.ly/3QVsdHo

